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March 17, 2022 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
As-Salaamu ‘alaykum wa Rahmatullaahi wa Barakaatuhu.  We pray that this letter finds you and your 
families in good health.   
 
 
STARTUP 
 
Alhamdulillah, we have been granted the certificate of occupancy to begin operations.  The first 
prayer will be Fajr on Friday March 18, 2022, and the first Jumma will be held on the same day with 
Khutba starting at 12:30 p.m. Insha Allah.  Registration will be required for Jumma prayers (to manage 
within our occupancy limits), and Masks will be mandatory for all attendees.  Your registration will be 
valid for entry until Khutba starts.  Please do Wudu at home before attending. 
 
 
Services Offered 
 
Please visit our refined website at www.therahmacenter.org  to register for Jumma and to view details on 
all our offerings.  These include five daily prayers, Jumma, Assistance programs (financial, counseling), 
Education, and Community Engagement.  There are also opportunities for volunteering.  Due to the 
nature of us just starting operations, we request your patience with some services that are still in 
development such as Youth Program, Quran Classes, and Women’s Education. 
 
 
Ramadan 
 
During the month of Ramadan, although there will be no Iftars, there will be Taraweeh prayers after 
Ishaa.  No registration will be required for Taraweeh prayers.  The prayers will be led by Sheikh Atef and 
Imam Anas.  Khatiras will be offered by Sheikh Atef, and prior to Ishaa, Imam Anas will be reciting the 
Quran.  There will also be special programs once per week for the youth, and a special program on the 
night of the 27th.  Greater details will be provided when Ramadan begins.   
 
We welcome your attendance and participation in the Rahma Center, and we thank Allah (SWT) for 
allowing us this opportunity to serve HIM and HIS Ummah with Ihsan and Rahma, Insha Allah.  We pray 
that Allah (SWT) continue to guide all of us to do what pleases HIM, and to make this center a source of 
Rahma for every participant, provider, and recipient.  Ameen. 
 

Wa 'alaykumus-Salaam wa Rahmatullaahi wa Barakaatuhu. 

Rahma Center Board of Directors 


